Hazelton, Laura

From: Town Planning <town.planning@hs2.org.uk>

Sent: 22 May 2018 13:09

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: RE: Consultee Planning Application: 2018/2092/P - Footpath on the southern side

of Euston Square Gardens, Euston

OUR REF: HS2-LBC-SC-018
Dear Laura,
Thank you for consulting HS2 Ltd on this matter, we have the following comments to make.

As you can see from applicant's covering letter; "The relocation of the existing Melton Road docking station
is required as part of the High Speed 2 construction works. The new location for which this application
relates was selected jointly by Camden Council, TfL Cycle Hire and HS2. The existing cycle hire docking
station on Melton Road will be removed in its entirety and reinstated appropriately."

The submitted proposals for the new cycle hire docking station at the above site have also been reviewed
with colleagues within the HS2 Phase One teams and deemed acceptable given the current design and
programme for HS2 construction in that location. Accordingly I confirm HS2 Ltd have no objections to the
proposals in safeguarding planning terms.

If there are any queries arising from this response do not hesitate to contact me and we would appreciate
receiving notice of the decision when available for our records.

Kind regards,

James Fox | Safeguarding Planning Manager | HS2 Ltd

Tel: 0207 944 0188 M: 07881 802995 | james.fox@hs2.org.uk | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited, 18th Floor, One Canada Square, Canary Wharf, London, E14 5AB|
www.gov.uk/hs2

From: Hazelton, Laura [mailto:Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 09 May 2018 10:41

To: Town Planning <town.planning@hs2.org.uk>

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/2092/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2018/2092/P
Y473000
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